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March 23, 2021 
 

Dear Stockton Unified Staff, Students, Families, and Community, 

Please stay updated regarding spectators at all SUSD sporting events. CDPH guidance for youth sports 
has been updated to include the following: 

1.  Observers for youth sports (age 18 years and under) are limited to immediate household 
members who may observe practices and games as needed for age-appropriate supervision. 
No other observers, including scouts and college recruiters, are allowed. 

2.  Age-appropriate supervision should be limited to a single adult (or immediate family 
member older than the sport participant). 

Observers should be limited to ensure physical distance can be maintained, reduce 
potential crowding, and maintain indoor capacity limits. 

Household members observing games as needed for age-appropriate supervision 
must wear face coverings and stay at least 6 feet from non-household members. 

3.  In indoor settings, observer capacity is limited; 25% in Tier 3 (Orange/Moderate), and 50% 
in Tier 4 (Yellow/Minimal), and ventilation for indoor sports should be increased. 

 

 

Sincerely, 
 

John Ramirez, Jr. 
Interim Superintendent 


